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VACANCY ON LYNDON TOWNSHIP  
LOCAL ROADS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
 
Lyndon Township is seeking a township resident to serve on the Lyndon Township 
Local Roads Advisory Committee. 

Key responsibilities of the committee include project oversight as Lyndon Township’s 
liaison to the Washtenaw County Roads Commission (WCRC) for specified road 
repair/maintenance projects.  These duties are best suited for someone with experience 
in construction, project management, communications, or policy government 
infrastructure.   

This is a vacancy to fill a remaining 2 year term that began May 1, 2023 with committee 
meetings on a quarterly basis and may require some additional committee work.   

Desired qualifications:  Interest in roads management process that will enhance the 
wellbeing and safety of Township residents.  

If you are interested, please send cover letter and resume to: 
officemgratlyndon@gmail.com 
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